From: lyndsmurray
To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:44:16 AM

Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ,

Please deny the regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. This industrial operation has no business in the geologically sensitive
karst environment of our own national river. Any failures or long term degradation
risks a $62 million touriam industry in one of the poorest areas of our state. Deny it
because it makes economic sense. Deny it our of respect for Arkansans who came
before and fought to protect it.

We are only visitors here on earth. We can't take the money we get or things we
buy with our money with us in our coffin when we die, but we can take the love we
received and the beautiful memories we created that will last forever. Remember
your roots, why you are where you are right this second. I'm trusting you to make
the right decision. Im only 21 but my future kids and grandkids are relying on you
too. Our ancestors are trusting you too. Thank you for your time. Have a blessed
day and remember to spread your love and fly.
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